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September 27, 1995

Via Hand Service

Mitzi Young, Esq.
Office of the General Counsel
One White Flint North
Stop 15B18
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Re: Board Notification - Marvin Hobby
Docket Nos. 50-424-OLA-3 and 50-425-OLA-3

Dear Mitzi:

On September 26, 1995 you served a copy of a Board
Notification indicating that an enforcement conference was
established for October 3, 1995 with respect to Georgia Power's
discrimination against Mr. Marvin Hobby. On behalf of Mr. Hobby,
we hereby request leave for Mr. Hobby to make an oral presentation
to the NRC during the enforcement conference. We request that you
respond to our request se as soon as possible and ask that such a
response be transmitted to us no later than September 28, 1995.

Sincerely yours,

[A\
St6 phen M. Kohn
Michael D. Kohn
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